
 
December 4, 2024 

Mr. Jason Reinhardt 
123 Southridge Dr 
Kiel WI 53042-1417 

Dear Mr. Reinhardt: 

The Board of License Examiners met on Tuesday, December 3, 
2024 to discuss a complaint received concerning your lack of 
fulfillment of a contract for work at 2002 N 10th St in Sheboygan. 

The Board discussed the complaint with the home owner and feel 
the complaint has merit for: 

1) Abandonment of contract without legal excuse 

2) Fraudulent departure from or disregard of plans or 
specifications in any material respect, without the consent 
of the owner or the owner’s duly authorized 
representative, or the doing of any willful, fraudulent act by 
the licensee as a contractor in consequence of which 
another is substantially injured (materials used were not 
agreed to by owner). 

3) Failure to fulfill contractual obligations through inability to 
pay all creditors for materials furnished, or work or 
services performed under the contract (you didn’t 
complete the project). 

4) Work does not meet building code. 

If you desire to respond to this complaint, please write a letter to the 
Board within 30 days stating your reasons why this complaint should 
not be recorded against you. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (920) 459-
3480. 

BOARD OF LICENSE EXAMINERS 

Patrick Eirich 
Secretary 
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